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Canceled: No Hay Que Llorar (No Need to Cry)
 
Unforeseen production and scheduling problems have forced the cancellation of Teatro de la Luna’s U.S. premiere of  No Hay Que Llorar (No Need to Cry). The comedy by Argentine playwright Roberto “Tito” Cossa was slated to open on Feb. 19 for a three-week run under the artistic direction of Mario Marcel. Performances had been planned at Gunston Arts Center in Arlington through March 8.
 
Theater-goers who purchased advanced tickets can obtain refunds by calling Teatro de la Luna at 202-882-6227, by email at info@teatrodelaluna.org or by visitingwww.teatrodelaluna.org.
 
Teatro de la Luna was established in 1991 in response to the cultural needs of the area’s growing Hispanic community and as a permanent source of high-quality theater “with the best Latin American flavor.” In disseminating Spanish-speaking culture and performing arts, La Luna serves as a bridge between the Spanish-speaking community and others in the D.C. metropolitan area, promoting discussion and interaction through the simultaneous translation service (in English) at all shows and the Friday post-show discussions led by area experts.
 
Teatro de la Luna is a nonprofit 501(c)(3) organization supported by the Arlington Cultural Affairs Division of Arlington Economic Development, Arlington Commission for the Arts, DC Commission on the Arts and Humanities, private foundations, corporations and individual donors.

